
 

 
Jowai MCH under fire for pregnant woman’s death 

Shillong, June 6, 2025: The Secretary, Meghalaya Human Rights Commission (MHRC) has 

informed that the MHRC has taken Suo Motu cognizance pertaining to the unfortunate death 

of a pregnant woman and her unborn child as appeared in the news item today “Jowai MCH 

under fire for pregnant woman’s death.” 

The Commission has issued a notice to the Principal Secretary, Health and Family Welfare, 

Government of Meghalaya, to cause an effective enquiry and to submit a detailed inquiry report 

to the Commission on the date fixed. 

 


